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MICE Conference postponed

The MICE (Meetings, Incentives, Conference & Exhibition) Conference which was to be held at Sandton Convention Centre
on 26 February 2004 has been postponed. The conference was intended to bring about closer collaboration within the
MICE industry. According to The Exhibition Association of Southern Africa (EXSA) the number of confirmed bookings was
encouraging but not enough to stage a top class event.

Source: www.saconference.co.za

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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